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North Marginal Road Resurfacing Project  

Traffic Advisory 
East 72nd Street to Martin Luther King Jr. Drive 

(Ward 10) 
 
CLEVELAND – Beginning April 19, 2024, weather permitting, the City will begin 
asphalt resurfacing on North Marginal Road from East 55th Street to Martin Luther 
King Jr. Drive. A portion of the street will be closed and one lane of traffic will be 
maintained in each direction. A complete closure is not expected to occur. No on-street 
parking will be permitted for the duration of the project.  
The project includes milling the existing concrete pavement, adjusting utility castings, 
partial depth pavement repairs, placement of compliant ADA ramps, placing new 
asphalt, and pavement markings. The work will take place during the hours of 7 a.m. to 
5 p.m.  The resurfacing project is expected to complete by the end of June 2024. 
Should there be any questions, please contact the City of Cleveland’s Construction 
Inspector, Christ Kotabish at 216-857-1347.  
 
Editor’s Note: Road construction invariably presents hazards to the public. All travelers 
are urged to use caution in construction zones. Public safety and the safety of workers is a 
top priority.  
 
About the City of Cleveland 
The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents by 
strengthening neighborhoods, delivering superior services, embracing diversity and 
making Cleveland a desirable, safe city in which to live, work, play, and do business. For 
more information on the City of Cleveland, visit online at clevelandohio.gov, Twitter at 
@cityofcleveland or Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland 
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